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This household is opposed to SB 4 because it is not respecting the well thought out 

land use laws of Oregon.   

Please respect our Land Use Laws!  No exceptions.    Find another location for this 

industry please.  Jobs are nice but not at any cost or place. 

 

Our rural areas, farming, forestry, watersheds, etc already have many threats to their 

existence..  As it is, they are slowing disappearing.   

They are important to the health and balance in Oregon and all Oregonians. 

 

Please oppose SB 4. 

Respectively,  Connie Hutchison 


